
Fraser High School
Class of 2020

Town Hall Meeting
Thursday, April 24, 2020



Welcome and Introductions

Ms. Carrie Wozniak
Superintendent

Mr. Ryan Sines
Principal



Governor's Next Executive Order Update - May 1st



Prom - May 1st

Unfortunately, our May 1st Senior Prom has been cancelled.

We are considering the following options:

● We are working with our local Macomb County Schools to 

develop an alternative plan regarding Prom.

● Please understand all districts are in a similar situation with 

Prom needing to be cancelled.



Fraser High School 
Key Next Steps



Senior Class Information

https://www.fraser.k12.mi.us/Page/632


Senior Fees
Senior Fees (where applicable) will be assessed prior to receiving your diploma.

There are two groups where you may be assessed a fine:

● Library/Tech Fines - Media Center

● Athletics/Books/Performing Arts - FHS Main Office

All fines will be emailed to you and your parents. 

You can also see your fines in PowerSchool

Your Book Deposit $20 - Mailed to your house. (This may have been used to pay a 

previous fine).



MacBook Collection and Senior Class Pick Up of 
Cap and Gowns (Josten Items) /Awards 

Tuesday, May 19th, 2020

Wednesday, May 20th, 2020

Thursday, May 21st, 2020

TENTATIVE SCHEDULE
More Detail to Follow



Honors Convocation - May 22

Honors Convocation, in the FHS auditorium, is cancelled.

You will still be able to receive your Awards, Recognitions, and 

Scholarships.

We will have a program for you as a keepsake.

We will be recognizing our Honored Seniors on the District Website 

and in the District Newsletter.



Seniors’ Last Day - May 24

Your last day will still be May 24th.

At this time, a traditional Senior Walk is not a possibility.

We are considering the following options:

● Having this event at a later date.

● Incorporating this event into a Graduation 

Parade/Commencement Activity



Graduation - June 6th

The official Fraser High School Commencement Date is set for June 6th.

We have not cancelled the venue as of yet. However, it is very likely, that we will 

have to reschedule this event.

However, we plan on:

● Having Commencement Speeches. They will be live/pre-recorded and 

shared via our Social Media and website.

● Capturing all of these virtual events into one comprehensive media 

production.



All Night Party - June 6th 

● At this point, the All Night Party is cancelled.  We do not 

believe that we will be able to maintain the appropropriate 

level of Social Distancing for this event at this time.

● We will provide a refund for students who have paid for this 

event.

● We are working with the All Night Party Parent Committee 

regarding further communications.



Senior Signs

We know this is hard for everyone. We all our disappointed on 

how the year is ending. 

We will continue to do our best to celebrate you and the Senior 

Class of 2020.

We have ordered Lawn Signs for all of our Seniors. We will be 

emailing you the details of this pickup process.



Remember

Questions



Thank you


